
 

Corporate Announcement 

 

Following a query by the Hellenic Capital Market Commission in relation to the recent events 
in Ukraine, Piraeus Financial Holdings S.A. informs the investment community that the 
Group’s operations in Ukraine comprise a financial institution, namely JSC Piraeus Bank ICB, 
and investments in real estate assets which represent c.0.2% of the total consolidated assets 
of Piraeus Financial Holdings as of 31 December 2021. 

 

Athens, 25 February 2022 


